
Friday 6th September 2024 Week 8 Term 3 
Dear Berwick Fields Community, 

 

Welcome to our latest edition of the Berwick Fields newsletter! We have been busy with lots of fantastic events and 

activities for our Students and Community to participate in.  

Here is a look at some of the highlights: 

 
Mad About Science Grade 5 Incursion 
Our Grade 5 students had an exciting hands-on experience during the recent *Mad About Science*       incursion! The 

interactive workshop sparked curiosity as students explored a variety of scientific concepts from chemistry to the 

physics of natural disasters like cyclones and tsunamis.  

With fun experiments, including faux snow and learning about chemical reactions, students were fully     immersed in 

the world of science. It was wonderful to see them engage with the material and leave the session buzzing with new 

knowledge. Thank you to our amazing facilitators for making science come alive in such an engaging way! 

 

Fathers Day Morning Tea 
A big thank you to all the Dads, Grandfathers and special friends who joined us for our Father’s Day Morning Tea!    

The event was filled with joy, laughter, and lots of delicious treats. It was a special time for our students to share some 

quality moments with their Fathers and important role models. The homemade gifts and cards, lovingly created by 

the students, added a personal touch to the day.  

We hope all who attended had as much fun as we did organising it! 

 

Hoop Time  
Our Grade 3 students recently participated in the Hoop Time basketball event! It was a great opportunity for students 

to develop teamwork, sportsmanship, and basketball skills in a fun and supportive environment. The energy on the 

court was incredible, with students showing off their moves, cheering for their friends, and enjoying the competition. 

Whether they were new to the sport, or already fans of basketball, everyone had a blast. Well done to all the partici-

pants, and a special shout-out to the teachers and parents who supported the event! 

 

 



Friday 6th September 2024 Week 8 Term 3 

               Victorian Spelling Competition 
Krithik and Billy represented Berwick Fields in the Victorian spelling competition on the 21st 

August. They competed against 25 students from schools within the City of Casey. 

Congratulations to Billie who finished 7th and Krithik who finished 2nd! 

On 3rd September Krithik progressed on to represented Berwick Fields at the State Finals in 

Traralgon, where the top students from across the state competed. 

Congratulations Krithik for achieving the excellent result of 2nd in the state! 

 

 

 

 
Grade 6 Production – “Shrek” 
We are thrilled to announce the upcoming Grade 6 Production titled “Shrek”. The performance will take place on October 22, 

24, 29 and 31 in the school Performing Arts Centre. Our Grade 6  

students and staff have been working hard, and we can’t wait for you to see the result of their  

efforts. Tickets will be available from Monday 26th August 2024 on Try Booking.   

 

Tickets prices are: 

Adults $20 

Children $10  

Teachers $10 - Special price!! 

Family of 5 (2A and 2C) - $50 

Family of 4 (2A and 3C) - $55 

Seats are allocated and limited, so get in quick! 

Bookings can be made via the TryBooking website https://www.trybooking.com/CTUEF . 

 

 

 

 

 

@ 2.30pm 

@ 9.15am 

@ 9.15am 

https://www.trybooking.com/CTUEF


Friday 6th September 2024 Week 8 Term 3 

               Last Day of Term 3 
 

Assembly and Footy Celebration @ 9.15am on the Basketball Courts 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 School Finishes Early @ 2.30pm 

 
 

 

 

Community Announcement  
Berwick Church of Christ Carpark 
Berwick Fields families and visitors are reminded that Berwick Church of Christ carpark is 

private property. 

We ask that anyone who chooses to use this carpark does so safely and respectfully.  

Please enter and exit via the Gwendoline Drive gateway only. 

 

Please comply with any traffic management signs or barriers put in place by the Church 

as these are  

implemented for the safety of all community members. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jo Tippett 

Acting Principal 



Housekeeping 
Please note that any student that needs to be 

collected from school between  

9.00am and 3.20pm by Parents,      

Carers or Emergency contact  

(even if you are a familiar face to the school)  

you will need to provide Photo Identification. 

This is a requirement by the  

Education Department. 

  https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/licences/digital-driver-licence 

Dogs at 

School Policy 

Pet dogs 

Berwick Fields Primary School is not a 
public place, and our principal has the 
authority to permit or decline entry to 
school grounds and impose conditions of 

entry.  

Whilst Berwick Fields Primary School 
understands that many families in our 
school community keep dogs as pets, to 
ensure that our school remains a safe 
and inclusive place for everyone, pet 
dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds under any circumstances. 

Our school community is diverse, and 
may include people that are allergic or 
uncomfortable around dogs. We are also 
conscious of the health hazards that may 
be posed by dogs. We ask that families 
please leave their pet dogs at home or 
safely tether them outside school 
grounds when attending our school or 

school events.   

At times students may wish to bring pets 
from home to share with their class. 
These requests must be made through 

the school Principal.  

 









@ 2.30pm 

@ 9.15am 

@ 9.15am 



The wearing of school uniform is compulsory at Berwick Fields Primary school. For our full uniform list, 

please see our Website or contact PSW-  407 Princes Hwy Officer– 03 9768 0382. 


